WAO Construction Update
October 25, 2024

The front area of the new addition is finally taking shape. As part of phase 1, this area is
scheduled to be completed in the summer of 2025.




The first layer of asphalt went down in the parking area out front this week. We can start using
this space soon and the plan is to completely finish the parking area in the summer of 2025.




The gym floor is being prepped for concrete coming next week. As part of phase 1, this area is
scheduled to be completed in the summer of 2025.

The construction platform in the auditorium was removed this week and scanned for the final
order of seating. Most of the ceiling work has been completed already and the new curtains
should be installed soon. The plan is to have the auditorium completely finished sometime in
late December or early January.

If you ever have any questions or concerns about the construction project at WAO schools,
please contact WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth

LET’S GO PONIES!!!



